Newsletter #5 September 16, 2020

Hello DMCI,

We look forward to welcoming students to DMCI tomorrow and Friday. We also want to thank
everyone for their patience as we try and respond to an extremely large volume of calls and
emails.

The purpose of this newsletter is to remind students to self-assess before coming to school by
downloading the TDSB Health Screening App (web-based or phone app). We strongly
recommend using the web-based-app version. Alternatively, students can print and use the
TDSB Student Health Pass (paper). Details on this process can be found here:
www.tdsb.on.ca/healthscreening



https://t.e2ma.net/click/hp7jmf/xdxsi6d/xtx7e1
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VScpPXw_76I9xhEejBMxpA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhP2IkP0QlaHR0cDovL3d3dy50ZHNiLm9uLmNhL2hlYWx0aHNjcmVlbmluZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEakLl5fbEy0nlIZZ2lsbGlhbmVldmFuc0Bob3RtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAg~~
https://t.e2ma.net/click/hp7jmf/xdxsi6d/h1w7e1

